A collector tip Here's a tip to make your U. S. Catalog (or any other catalog) more useful. One member we know has punched a bunch of manila stock sheets for a three ring binder and placed one sheet at the end of the A section, another at the end of the B section, and so on. He made Xerox copies of the last page in each section (after reading the suggestion in the February Bulletin) so the section split is easier to handle. He uses the stock sheets to sort the perfins he needs to mount in each section and to store the perfins until he can find time to mount them. He says it is easier than trying to juggle a separate stock book.